
NOTICE 
Faculty of Agriculture 

To : Second year Students (2021/2022 batch) 

As per the decision of the Faculty Board of 

Agriculture at its special meeting held on 

19.09.2024, You are kindly requested to vacate the 

hostel accommodation on or before 28.09.2024, 

after the completion of your first year second 

semester examination. 
 

Mr. A. Hisnathas 
Assistant Registrar 
Faculty of Agriculture 


